
May 4, 2021

Dear Jack Stuart School Families.

We have been notified that two more people connected to our school have tested

positive for COVID-19.  This brings our total COVID-19 case count to 7.

One  person is a member of a cohort that is already in quarantine. The second

case is associated with a different cohort and has resulted in an additional 20

students and staff being asked to quarantine.

Families of students who have been identified as close contacts of the new case

have been notified directly.

All other families are asked to please continue to monitor your children and, if

symptoms develop, arrange a COVID test as soon as possible. If your child does

test positive, please contact the Principal by email at zlazaruik@brsd.ab.ca to

share that information.

Thank you for your ongoing support in this very unusual circumstance.

Stay safe.

Zenovia Lazaruik, Principal

Todd Sikorski, Assistant Principal

200 Mount Pleasant Drive Phone: 780-672-0880 Fax: 780-672-8773
Camrose, Alberta
T4V 4B5

mailto:zlazaruik@brsd.ab.ca

